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Youth Coordinators,

Spring is just around the corner, although it seems we haven’t had much winter! We are gearing up for another ABC Youth Retreat as we look forward to adding to the relationships and memories built at our own Moses Merrill Camp & Conference Center. Jason Workman and I have been working hard and we have some great things planned that will, once again make this a great gathering for our youth. We just wanted to take a moment to give you a few of the details. 
We will be carrying over the theme of being a “Trader” for the youth convention this past September. During our time together, we will take a look at what it means to be “Kingdom” minded. In our culture, we focus a lot of attention on ourselves, but God calls us to love others and to strengthen His Kingdom on earth. To be an effective “Trader”, we must be willing to act as Ambassadors who carry the message of the Kingdom to everyone and anyone in whatever way possible…to “become all things to all people to win as many as we can.”
In 2012, we will again be including both jr. and sr. high students in the same retreat and our small groups will be age appropriate to accommodate their different needs.  Traditionally, we encourage 7-12 grade students to attend, however, if you include 6th graders in your ministry, please feel free to bring them but be aware that the retreat is geared around the older students and that year between 6th and 7th grades can make a big difference. 
Registration is from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. on Friday, March 23rd and the retreat will be finished by 11:30 on Sunday, March 25th. Please have all your registrations and payments in to the state office before the March 9th early registration date so that we can have food and beds ready and move the registration process along as quickly as possible at the retreat. ALSO REMEMBER THAT ALL LEADERS OVER THE AGE OF 18 MUST HAVE BACKGROUND CHECK FORMS TO THE STATE OFFICE WITH THEIR REGISTRATIONS NO LATER THAN TWO WEEKS PRIOR TO THE EVENT! NO EXCEPTIONS. PLEASE COMPLY WITH THIS RULE. The Early Bird cost for this event is $85.00 if your registrations are postmarked by March 9th. After the deadline, registration cost is $100.00. Also, remember that this is not a Camp Merrill event and all participants must pay the registration fee, even adult leaders and sponsors.
Extra registration forms and posters are available at www.campmerrill.com, www.abcnebraska.com or www.fremontfbc.org. Let’s spur our students on to trade up their everyday lives to life with Christ as part of the ultimate adventure that only a relationship with Jesus Christ can bring. Please feel free to contact us anytime with questions.

Sharing the love of Christ with Kids,
Pastor Brad Wiese   ABC/NE Youth Coordinator
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